



The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham

Date: Friday 8th July 2016 Issue: 095 Circulation: 390

Dear Parents/Carer

Yesterday the Year 4 Golf Team went to the county finals for Having made it to the finals they knew that the competition would be strong and that they would have to display great attitudes to have any chance of winning. I am delighted to be able to report that they won and are now the County Champions. Whilst it is fantastic to have this accolade, all of the staff were just as proud of the way in which the children represented the school as they were of the To top off a fantastic day our Year 5 and 6 representatives managed to win the Sportsmanship Award. Well done to all of you!

This morning we had to cancel the Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 Sports Day. A number of factors are considered when



making the decision – the field was too slippery, the children would need to sit on the wet grass, the sun hadn't broken through and it was extremely windy. All of these factors added a degree of risk and discomfort that meant that we had to cancel. We have rescheduled for Friday 15th July at **9:30am.** Fingers crossed the sun will be out!

On Wednesday we held our own Euro Football competition with each House Captain creating a team of pupils from years 3-6. It was an extremely tense tournament. (yellow) managed to win the final on penalties.



Year 6 have had a busy week visiting their next schools. The feedback from the pupils and the schools that they have attended has been great. We are extremely proud of the young adults that we will send to their next school in September.

Finally, Year 5 had their visit to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Tuesday. They behaved brilliantly and had a fantastic time. It is great to see so much still happening in school even at this time of year. Thank you to all staff here at Isaac Newton for going the extra mile even when the end of the school year is almost upon us.

Paul Hill Headteacher



Foundation Stage and KS1 Sports Day

arrangements will be the same as they would have been today.

Stibbington Information Evening

We will be holding an information evening for those pupils currently in Year 3 who will be going to Stibbington after the Summer Holiday. The meeting will take place on Wednesday Year 6 Leavers 13th July 3:30pm in the Studio Hall.

Violin Concert

Unfortunately due to a last minute clash in the diary (which was beyond our control) we have had to move the violin concert to Thurs 14th July. We are sorry if this has caused any inconvenience. Those Parents/Carers with pupils learning to play the violin should have received a personal invite. Ask Mrs Anderson if the invite has not arrived with you!

Ice Cream Monday

On Monday we will be having our annual visit from the Ice Cream Van. Pupils should bring £1 if they wish to have an ice cream treat after lunch.

Year 5 Pupils

We have rescheduled for Friday 15th July at 9:30am. The Pupils in Year 5 should each have received a letter from the Lincolnshire Admissions Team about the process of applying for a place at their next school. This contains important information so please make sure that you received a copy if your child is currently in Year 5.

The Year 6 leavers' presentation evening will take place on Wednesday 20th July at 6pm. All Parents/Carers and Grandparents are welcome – please put the date in your diary.

Dates for Your Diary:

11th July Moving on Morning & Ice Cream Day 13th July 14th July Stibbington Meeting (see above) Violin concerts (invites to follow) 2:15pm 15th July Sports Day FS, Years 1 and 2 20th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly (after school)